
 NORTH INGLE SCHOOL & PRESCHOOL  

 

Thursday 17th October 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

I would like to inform you that Ms. Carol Robinson will be on leave until                                      
Tuesday 12th November.   

A Temporary Relief Teacher has been assigned to the 2/3 class for this week.  

We are currently in the process of securing a teacher to fill the position for the Year 2/3 
class during this leave period. We will notify you as soon as we have a teacher in place. 

Additionally, please be advised that the scheduled sleepover will need to be postponed until 
further notice. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 

Thank you for your anticipated understanding.  

Kind regards, 

Dina Zunis 
Principal 
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